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It’s becoming more common to locate and serve U.S. citizens outside the U.S.
Amber Bishop discusses how to serve someone in a foreign country in her recent
article, “Foreign Service of Process: A Foreign Procedure to Some,” published in
the April 2018 edition of the Illinois State Bar Association’s Commercial Banking,
Collections and Bankruptcy Newsletter, Vol. 62, No. 3.

The full article can be read in the Illinois State Bar Association’s Commercial
Banking, Collections and Bankruptcy Newsletter.


